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COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch btreet, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURE.
22nd December,1938,

Dear Sirvs,

I duly received your letter of the 15th
instant, enclosing a plan showing modification to Pumping
Arrangements in the s.s. "HALLADALE", in view of the
coenversion of the hold for sand carrying, and have to
acquaint you that this plan will be approved, provided
the arrangements be as shown and amended thereon,

I have to point out that since there is
only one bilge suction provided between frames Nos.34 & 65,
it will be necessary for an additional suction to he fitted
and it i1s suggested that one of the steam ejectors be
connected to this suction, as indicated in red on the plan

which 1s returned herewith.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Y%rl faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE/TYNE,
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